
     
 

 
Lingey House Primary 

and Nursery School 

Newsletter 29 – 27th May 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have had a great week in school learning all about the Queen and the importance of the 

Platinum Jubilee. Children have completed some wonderful work and we had the most amazing 

time this afternoon at our Jubilee picnic. I would like to say a huge thank you to Miss Kayleigh 

Bell, our history lead, for organising such a wonderful celebration which was not only enjoyable, 

but incredibly informative too! 

I hope you all have a lovely half term! 

Best wishes, Mrs Wilkinson. 

Our New Interactive Panels- the talk of the school!! 
Interactive and collaborative learning are valued priorities for Lingey House Primary School. 

Promethean interactive displays for the classroom are more conducive to modern teaching due 

to the digital tools that enhance the teaching experience. With up to 20 simultaneous touch 

points and a simplified user interface, Promethean’s interactive whiteboard software entices 

student interaction on an infinite learning canvas. Integrated Wi-Fi and available Bluetooth 

connectivity also make it easy for our teachers to enhance lessons and link learning quickly to 

the wider world.  

 

 

 

 

 

We’ve had 17 panels fitted in school 

this week (one in each classroom) 

and we have had lots of 

fun trying these out!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



     
 

Jubilee Celebration- 27th May 2022 
This week in school we have been learning all about 

Queen Elizabeth and her Platinum Jubilee. The chil-

dren have taken part in some wonderful History 

learning throughout the week culminating in a spe-

cial day of Jubilee celebrations. Today was a very 

emotional day for teachers in school as we held our 

first whole school assembly in almost two and a half 

years. The children shared their learning from the 

week and each year group performed a song from a 

decade of the Queen's reign. We enjoyed a pic-

nic style lunch together as a school and children 

and staff of all ages had a wonderful time.  

 

 

 

 

 



     
 

Welcome to our new staff member – Tom Burrell 
We are absolutely delighted to inform you that Tom Burrell will be joining our school as a full-

time staff member after half term. Many of you will know Tom already from his after school 

and community training sessions and I am sure you will all agree how amazing it will be to have 

him in school full time. Look out for all of the amazing things Tom will be doing at Lingey 

House- we are so excited! 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back Mrs Locke 
This week we welcomed Mrs Locke back from maternity leave 

and it has been lovely to have her back in school. I think she has 

also enjoyed being able to have adult conversation during the day 

and finish a cup of tea! 

 

 

 

Join our PTA – 7th June 
It isn't too late to join our school PTA! 

We are in the process of planning our 

Summer Fayre and are still on the look-

out for volunteers. If you're interested 

in getting involved in planning, would like 

to run a stall or can offer help gathering raffle prizes and support from local businesses we'd 

love to hear from you. Miss Bell will be meeting with the PTA after school from 3:15-4:15 on 

Tuesday 7th June. You're welcome into school for an informal chat about our fayre and how you 

can get involved.  

Hi everyone! My name is Tom Burrell. 

 

I have worked in Lingey House for a few year as a coach, 

however now I have taken up a permanent role at our school 

supporting and delivering sport and play throughout all year 

groups.  

 

As well as taking on the new role, I have also welcomed the 

arrival of my little boy George! It’s been a blast and I’m so 

excited to get started on this fantastic journey with you all 

through school. 

 

I may know most of you already but make sure you come to 

say hello!! 
 



     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our scientists in Reception have been busy this week, looking after some very 

hungry caterpillars. Linking in with their class text, they have been learning 

about the life cycle of the butterfly and can’t wait to see them change! As if 

they weren’t busy enough being entomologists, our superstars then went 

through their own metamorphosis, transforming into mete-

orologists. The children created rain clouds and 

they enjoyed observing the colours travelling 

into the water. 

 

 

 

Quote of the Week

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-

operation. 

 

If you have any concerns or queries, please 

don’t hesitate to contact me on 0191 4381287 

or via email at: 

LingeyHousePrimarySchool@Gateshead.gov.uk  

 

Best wishes, 

Chloe Wilkinson 

(Headteacher) 

mailto:LingeyHousePrimarySchool@Gateshead.gov.uk


     
 

 
Attendance 

 

Each week, the 

class with the 

best attendance 

will have an extra 

10 minutes of 

playtime. If any 

class has 100% 

attendance, they 

will have an ice 

cream playtime! 

 
 

Class This week’s attendance Class This week’s attendance 

YRA 98.3% Y3B 94.8% 

YRB 92% Y4A 91.3% 

Y1A 94.5% Y4B 90.8% 

Y1B 90.7% Y5A 90.8% 

Y2A 90.7% Y5B 95.8% 

Y2B 93% Y6A 88.6% 

Y3A 92.9% Y6B 86% 

Whole school attendance: 92.37% 

This week’s Superstars 
I would like to say a huge well done to all this week’s superstars – watch out for their special postcard 

in the post! Our superstars for this week are as follows: 

Year Group Superstars 

Reception Hugo Y and Charlie W 

Year 1 Ava B and Shay C 

Year 2 Marnie B and David T 

Year 3 Emily S and Ryan R 

Year 4 Amelia Y and Riley W 

Year 5 Jacob I and William S 

Year 6 Chloe W and Kaden A 
 

This week’s House Tokens 

 

This week’s winners 

are… 

Dunstanburgh! 

Bamburgh 227 

Hylton  192 

Warkworth 219 

Lumley 217 

Dunstanburgh 241 

Alnwick 154 
 

 


